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This Monday, June 10, 1985 is GUEST PERFORM=R WIGHT at the
Delaware Valley Conjurers Club. Once again, the club extends a
heart felt round of applause to JOHN WADE for making the upcom-
ing program possible. ILast month John contributed his 4ime, en-
ergy, and expertise video-taping our workshop performances, This
month, John has offered to provide us with a chance to enjoy MIEL
AMMAR'S celebrated video presentation: WCRID CLASS CLOSE-UP. The
tape runs one hour; and according to some of the best minds in
magic, Ammar has produced one of the best teaching tapes currently
available, We hope you will make a special effort not to miss it--
bring a deck of cards and some coins.

Word has it that AL GOSHMAN'S recent lecture in FPhiladelphia
was a great success. BEARLE OAKES, GEORGE SPENCE, D WINKENS, and
JOHN WADE were among DVCC members who attended., Club members
might take note that the PHILADELPHIA MAGIC COMFANY, who sponsored
Goshman's lecture, is moving to a new address: 219 Market Street.
We wish them much success at their new location,

If,in the future,. any club member receives word of a note-
worthy lecture or magical performance taking place locally, please
contact DVCC'S Recording Secretary HUNTER GAUL so that advance
notice can be publicized in this newsletter. Hunter can be reached
almost any day or night at 269-1531, 1If you have newsworthy infor--
mation of any kind, please do not hesitate to call.

We are looking forward to seeing all of you this Monday night,
7:30 p.m., at the Fireside Resturant for the Ammar tape., If you
can, bring a guest.

QUOTES TO CONSIDER: "One of the unwritten laws of the medical pro-
fession prohibits a doctor from keeping a secret which ig likely
to be of benefit to other doctors-- and therefore the world at large--
all to himself. Any secret of this kind must be shared with other
members of the medical profession.,

What an excellent thing it would be for magic if magicians would
only consent to observe a rule of this kind., Magicians would bene-
fit by this free exchange of ideas; the art of magic would advance
toward perfection; a finer spirit of brotherhood and good fellowship
among magicians would prevail," -- Will Goldston, Tricks of the Masters,

1942,




